Bristol Town Administrator

From: Mary-Claire Crogan <mary@trivalleytransit.org>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 1:03 PM

To: Naomi Drummond; Bristol Town Administrator; Ian Albinson

Subject: New Bristol stop

Hi folks,

I have some news to share about public transit in Bristol.

- Bristol Works! on Munsill Avenue has become a popular request stop on our system. Effective Wednesday, August 25th Bristol Works! will have an official bus stop in front of Building One on Munsill Avenue. The new stop times are listed on our website: https://actr-vt.org/routes/tri-town-shuttle/ Please feel free to promote the new stop service on Front Porch Forum and/or town newsletters.
- 2. As you can see in my signature block Tri-Valley Transit has a new logo! Over the next six months you'll be seeing it replace our former ACTR logo on stop markers and buses.

Kind Regards,

Mary-Claire Crogan Community Relations Manager, Addison Office



297 Creek Rd, Middlebury, VT 05753 • 802-388-2287 • www.trivalleytransit.org

Addison Office, Middlebury • 802-388-2287 | Orange/N.Windsor Offices, Randolph & Bradford • 802-728-3773

This e-mail message and any documents attached to it are confidential and may contain information that is protected from disclosure by various federal and state laws, including the HIPAA privacy rule (45 C.F.R., Part 164). This information is intended to be used solely by the entity or individual to whom this message is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this message without the sender's written permission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Accordingly, if you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail or call 802-388-2287 and then delete this message.